
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Britton’s organization is Les Petit Okapis: 
www.lespetitsokapisinternationa.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Brooklyn College 
Children Studies 

 

CCHHIILLDDRREENN  FFIIRRSSTT  CCLLUUBB  
 

Co-sponsored with the Model UN Club and Student Government 

 

Presents 

“Believe That You Can Help” 
  How you can help to save our children and youth all over the world. 
 

Date: Wednesday, December 1, 2010 
Time: 5 P.M. – 7:45 P.M. 

Place:  Student Center (Penthouse) 
 

 

Ms. Haydee Britton  

Will speak about her organization and involvement in saving the 
lives of children and youth worldwide who have become known as 

“street children”.   

She will also discuss how YOU can become involved. 

 

Join us for an in depth discussion! 

 
* Refreshments will be served * 

Children First Club 
 

Contact Person Teresa Anderson/Club President 
Phone (718) 951-3192 

Facebook :  Children First Club 
Email: children1stclub@gmail.com 

 

http://www.lespetitsokapisinternationa.com/
mailto:children1stclub@gmail.com


 
 
 

 
Please give street children a fighting chance! 
 
LES PETIT OKAPIS:  
 
What our organization is about 
 

Street children: they exist in many parts of the world, where war and poverty have left 
their families unable to support them. In the city streets where they live, these children 
barely survive. 

While stationed for our work in Africa, Asia and the Caribbean we observed the very 
difficult situation of street children, and we decided to help. 

Instead of begging in the streets for food and drifting into vandalism, vagrancy, theft, 
prostitution and other crimes, we want to see these kids become full-fledged, productive 
members of society. 

As of today, Les Petits Okapis International has 4 students in their first year of 
University and has sent over 30 children to school, and three of them are graduating 
shortly from high school. Thanks to donations from friends and family, we have been 
able to provide these children with school fees, uniforms, supplies, food and clothing. 

Better yet, during a period of 3 years we were able to find a member of each of their 
families. The children now are all back with either their parents or another family 
member. It benefits the children enormously to be in their own family setting. 

 

Visit our website at: www.lespetitokapisinternational.com 

 

http://www.lespetitokapisinternational.com/
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